
  

Notes and Rests from the Maestro.   
  
From President Gresh –  

Two notes! 

Tonight’s performance will be moved inside to the community room of the 
Western Reserve Masonic Community.  Starting time will be 8:30p. 

We have a new addition to our band family! Our percussionist, Melissa Rosekelly, 
had her baby. Henry Chris Rosekelly was born on May 8th. He weighed 8 lb. 15 
oz., and was 20 in. long. He is a happy, healthy little guy. Mommy and Daddy may 
bring him to a concert this month.  

 
Program for Thursday, July 4th  – 

  
Wednesday, July 10th rehearsal - Please note, we will be working on the MCB concert for Friday, July 19th the 
first hour (7p to 7:45p).  We will rehearse the music for the Friday, July 12th program the second hour (7:55p to 
9p).  
You now have the “DRAFT” programs through the rest of the summer.  I strongly encourage all of you 
to review at least the music coming up for the next rehearsal and the one after that one.  I am sure 
that the librarian will keep you all posted on what music will be passed out as we move forward. 
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Best – Marcus 


